
Commission Minutes October 24, 2022 

The Board of Washington County Commission met in regular session on Monday, 
October 24, in the commission room at the Washington County Courthouse. Members 
present were Scott Zabokrtsky, 1st District Commissioner, David Willbrant, 2nd District 
Commissioner, and Raleigh Ordoyne, 3rd District Commissioner, Traci Stigge, Deputy 
County Clerk to record the minutes.  

Scott called the meeting to order at 8:15 AM followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Mark Lindquist called about power washing the courthouse. David will send him the 
information packet. 

Friendly Corners turned in their quarterly report for the commissioners to review.  

Justina Cockerham, NEKAAA Transportation Coordinator, requested a letter of 
support for grant applications from KDOT. Traci presented a drafted letter for approval. 
Letter was approved and will be sent to Justina.  

Elizabeth Hiltgen, County Attorney joined the meeting and ask for executive session, 
Raleigh made the motion to go into executive session under attorney-client privilege to 
discuss contract review, and to include Justin Novak, for twenty minutes. After 
returning, David made the motion to go back into executive session for another ten 
minutes. After returning, Raleigh made the motion to go back into executive session 
for another ten minutes. After returning no action was taken. 

Justin Novak, Road & Bridge supervisor talked about road maintenance and bridge 
work.  

Gloria Moore, Tourism director, reported on several projects she has been working on. 
It was announced at the Kansas Tourism Conference that Gloria was awarded the 
Governor’s Tourism Award.  

Denae Jueneman, County Treasurer, spoke with the state historical society about 
making her doors ADA compliant. The state had a few suggestions, and the 
commissioners would like her to get a quote. 

Randy Hubbard, Emergency Management Coordinator, presented information on an 
Animal Disease Response Training happening in November.  

After some discussion, the commissioners decided to proceed with David Roblez and 
Justin Cordry washing the front of the courthouse.  

David made the motion to adjourn at 12:39 PM, Raleigh seconded, all in favor, motion 
carried. 

           The next regular meeting will be Monday October 31, 2022. 
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               Sco& Zabokrtsky, Chairman 1st District 
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